Perry Central School District

PERRY, NEW YORK 14530

July 21, 2022

Perry Central School District Family Members:

The waivers utilized to provide all students with free breakfasts and lunches during the COVID-19 pandemic <u>WILL END</u> this summer. The Board of Education adopted its policy statement for free and reduced meals, and student meal prices at its reorganization meeting. The following are student meal prices for the 2022 - 23 school year:

Breakfast:		\$1.75
Lunch:	UPK - 4	\$2.60
	5 - 8	\$2.85
	9 - 12	\$2.85

The District recognizes it is restarting a process that has been dormant for the past two years. It is the District's goal to support its families during the application process. Families requiring assistance with school meals may apply for free or reduced price meals. The District is mailing all families a hard copy of the free and reduced price lunch application. In addition, it has created an online application, which may be found at:

https://forms.gle/qc3Guj3uMURS5EE79

Please contact the District's Food Service Director (Mrs. Laurie Cutcliffe, Phone: (585) 237 – 0270 ext. 2271, Email: lcutcliffe@perrycsd.org) if you require assistance.

Sincerely,

Daryl McLaughlin

Superintendent of Schools

Enclosure